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August 14, 1998

Ms. Anne Marsh

Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shvmard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Flonda 32399-0850

Dear Ms. Marsh:

Enclosed please find a diskette and one hard copy of the executive overview that Frontier
Communications of the South, Inc. filed wiih the cost data icquired in Special Project No.
980000A-5P: Fair and Reasonable Rates.

Frontier Communications of the South, Inc. has provided the overview in Microsofi
Word for Windows 95, Version 7.0a.

If you should have =z, questions conceming this, please feel free to contact me at (716)

777-7793,
Sincerely,
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Kelly M. Goodnight
. Senior Analyst - Regulatory Matters
CAf "~ Frontier Telephone Group
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Executive Overview
for
Frontier Communications of the South, Inc.

Florida Public Service Commission
980000A-SP: Undocketed Special Project : Fair and Reasonable Rates

Frontier Communications of the South, Inc. has received two sets of data requesis in
the above referenced Florida Public Service Commission (“FPSC™) undocketed special
project. One was from the Division of Auditing & Financial Analysis (“AFAD") and
another was from the Division of Communications.

Fhe data request from AFAD sought information on an embedded cost basis. Pursuant
1o a request from the FPSC staff and to comply with Chapter 98-277, Laws of Florida.

Frontier Communications of the South, Inc. has made this information available 1o the
public,

The Division of Communications' data request required total service long run
incremental cost (“TSLRIC") study. Frontier Communications of the South, Inc. has
not previously been required to produce a TSLRIC study and did not have a TSLRIC
study available for the services identified in the Division of Communications’ data
request. Without the company specific TSLRIC study, Frontier Communications of
the South, Inc. could not provide o meaningful contribution analysis as requested by
the Division of Communications, Some information was provided; however, it was for
the most part made confidential. Confidential information and other financial data

have been filed in Special Project No. 980000A-SP at the Florida Public Service
Commission.
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